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Comments: There are many areas that are designated as wilderness areas in the US, and to enact a blanket law

(which sets a bad precedent for future bands) is bad and unecessary. Continuing to foster open communication

with climbers and climbing coalitions about use is much more likely to achieve the desired result than this ban.

 

There are also many areas where leaving subtle tat is not possible. There are also safety issues with this ban as

maintenance/establishing a set of achors to allow for rappeling out of an area can make the difference between

an hour of rappeling and 'walking around' for 4hrs to get off. Climbers are probably one of the best consciencous

user groups out there and these blanket bans are very restrictive and furthering government overreach.

This law would make many situations way more dangerous.


